
Report  

 Anti Ragging Campaign 12
th

-18
th

 August 2023 

A Campaign for Anti Ragging was organise by the anti Ragging 

Committee of PGGC-11, Chandigarh. The Convenor of the 

committee Prof. Rajal Kapoor held a formal meeting with all the 

members of the Anti Ragging Committee Dr. Paramjit Singh, Dr. J K 

Gond, Dr. Suresh Kumar, Dr. Ajit Singh, Dr. Monica, Dr. Jagjeet 

Kaur, Dr. Jasbir Kaur, Ms. Suparna Vatsyayan, Dr. Sukhbir Kaur, Dr. 

Sunjay Kumar, Dr. Suresh Chander, Ms. Shubhpreet Sandhu, Ms. 

Kumari Rakhi on 9
th

 August 2023. The programme for observing the 

Anti Ragging was planned. As per the plan three competitions were 

conducted in college: Poster Making, Logo Designing and Slogan 

Writing. The students participated in all these competitions with great 

enthusiasm. Around 15 students participated in Poster Making 

competition, 8 in Logo Design and 11 in Slogan Writing. 

 



 

 

Display of posters in front of college Auditorium 

 



The judges for poster making competition were Dr. Sukhbir Kaur and 

Dr. Monica Mangla, for logo Design competition Dr. Jagjeet Kaur 

and Mrs. Suparna Vatsyayan and for Slogan writing Dr. Jasbir Kaur 

and Shubpreet Sandhu were the judges. E –Certificates were 

distributed to all the Participants. 

 

Dr. Rajal Kapoor announcing the Results 

 

Dr. Rajal Kapoor Distributing e-certificates to the participants 



 

       Members of the Anti Ragging Committee along with the Participants 

In continuation of this campaign some videos referred by UGC on the 

Anti Ragging theme were shown to the students of various 

department in different slots in the conference Room of PGGC-11 

from 17
th

 -18
th

 august 2023 under the supervision of the members of 

the Anti Ragging Committee. 



 

Students Watching Movie on the Anti Ragging theme. 

A talk was delivered on the sensitisation about  

Anti Ragging by Dr. Rajal Kapoor on 18
th

 August, 2023. 

So the campaign for Anti Ragging was completed successfully with 

the hard efforts of the Convenor Dr. Rajal Kapoor and all the 

committee members. 

 


